
 





MAYOR FRANKLIN: Thank you and good evening. We're going to 

recess the special meeting to immediately after this meeting. 

So, I can welcome you to the City Council regular meeting for 

Tuesday, August 6, 2024 at 6 p.m., and we are going to start off 

with a pledge to the flag. 

 [Regular Meeting] 

MAYOR FRANKLIN: Okay. Great. Thank you. And, that's it. And so, 

we are going to adjourn, help me here please. 

CITY ATTORNEY BARROW: No. Actually, we're going to go back in 

the closed session. 

MAYOR FRANKLIN: Go back in the closed or special? 

CITY ATTORNEY BARROW: Yeah. Closed. Yeah. It was closed. 

MAYOR FRANKLIN: Okay. So, we're going to adjourn to back to 

closed session. Okay. Thank you.  

[RECESS INTO CLOSED SESSION] 

MAYOR FRANKLIN: Okay. So, we're going to adjourn our special 

meeting. 

CITY ATTORNEY BARROW: We're going to reconvene the special 

meeting.  

MAYOR FRANKLIN: Reconvene the special meeting. 

CITY ATTORNEY BARROW: And I'll make an announcement. 



MAYOR FRANKLIN: And you'll make an announcement. 

CITY ATTORNEY BARROW: So, the City Council went into closed 

session to discuss five separate items. With respect to items A, 

B, and D, the City Council gave direction. With respect to item 

C, by a three to two vote with Councilmembers Montgomery and 

Napolitano voting no, the City Council gave direction to special 

council, and with respect to item E, that’s the City Manager 

item, the City Council gave direction to the City Attorney and 

also to our City Manager recruitment firm, Bob Murray and 

Associates. At this time, it'd be appropriate to adjourn the 

special meeting. 

MAYOR FRANKLIN: Okay. So, we're going to adjourn the special 

meeting.  

 


